
CHAGRIN RIVER ROAD RESURFACING PROJECT 

 

 

➢ Work to begin 101/15/2018 
➢ Estimated to be completed on or about 11/30/2018 

(contingent on weather) 

 

➢ Work area affected 

• Chagrin River Road from Solon Road intersection 
(South) to Chagrin River Road, Solon/Bentleyville line. 

• Please refer to posted road signs during the project. 

• Questions call Bentleyville Town Hall 440-247-5055 

 

 


